
A Note from Mrs. Bankemper
Wow!  We have been extremely busy!  All of our 
performances were spectacular!  We were able to 
interact with so many people in completely different 
musical settings.  Thank you all for your support during 
an extremely busy but more than rewarding time.  Now 
we look forward to the new year with performances in 
March and April.   All newsletters will be available on 
our website as well.  As always feel free to contact me 
with any questions.  

December 2019

Upcoming Performances 

March 14th 
● District Wide Chorus Festival 

○ BFAC
April 26th 

● Cougars Game 
○ Cougars Stadium 1pm

April 30th
● Chorus Concert 

○ HCS 6:30pm 

No Rehearsal

● January 31st

We will rehearse every Friday if there is school 
starting today and end rehearsals May 1st.  

T-Shirt Orders 

● T-shirts arrived and were passed 
out on Wednesday 12/11. 

● Thanks for your patience.  

http://hcstormmusic.weebly.com/

